
   

 

23rd September 2016 

 

 

  

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

       

 

This week in English, we have been looking at a picture book called ‘Journey’ by 

Aaron Becker. As the book has no words, we have been telling the story through 

analysing the pictures. Next week we will begin writing our own stories.  

In Maths, we have been rounding large numbers to the nearest 10, 100, 1000, 

10 000 and 100 000. Next week, we will apply these skills to estimate 

calculations before learning written methods of calculation. 

Continuing our learning about rivers, we will be finding out what happens during 

the middle course of a river’s journey and how a river impacts its surroundings.  

Reminders:  

Harvest festival on Tuesday 27th October – please remember your 

produce.  

Macmillan coffee morning – Friday 30th September 9.15 – 11am. 

Mathletics home learning has been set and will be checked on 

Thursday. 

Practise spellings and times tables. 

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

Celebrations 

This week’s teacher’s award 

went to Hannah B for an 

excellent recount of our water 

challenge. 

Most house points award went 

to Olivia. 


